
Friday Newsletter             

Friday 22nd November 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

EYFS Drop-in- Saturday 23rd November 

A reminder that tomorrow, Saturday 23rd November, we are holding an Early Years drop-in 

for prospective nursery and reception parents. Please come along with your child between 

10am and 11.30am and join us for drinks, treats and activities. All welcome! 

 

Friends of SVPS Non-Uniform Day- 29th November 

A message from Mrs Langley and the Friends of SVPS: 

 

Friends of SVPS Tombola Collection 

Thank you so much for donations for the Christmas Fair tombola. Not long now until things 

will be getting very festive in school! 

 

 



Year 5 Pupil Leadership  

Year 5 have had an exciting afternoon today at Red House Academy, taking part in a session 

with expert coaches about the importance of keeping active and promoting sport in our 

school. Year 5 will be getting involved with leading some of our lunch time activities when 

they’ve finished their training! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Mentions! 

Year group Names 

Year 1 Tiana Ohre and Benjamin Butler 

Year 2 Elodie Robson and Summer Rowan-Hedley 

Year 3 Jake Wildish and Penny Smith 

Year 4 Charlie Ridley and Maksym Yeshchenko 

Year 5 All of year 5! 

Year 6 Isla Venus and Gracie-Mae McIntyre 

 

Head Teachers Awards 

This week, the Head Teacher’s Awards went to Henry Parnell for excellent work in English 

and to Rupert Smith for working hard in all lessons. 

 

Great job, Henry and Rupert! 

 



Lunchtime Awards 

This week, Annabelle Cox and Ella McBryde were given the Lunchtime Awards for 

being helpful and having lovely manners! 

Well done, Annabelle and Ella! 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Miss Parrish  

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Key Dates 

 

 


